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Hello, 

Vyrnwy Aqueduct Modernisation Programme – Our next stage of work in your area 

To help us continually improve the quality of water we supply to customers, we’ll shortly be starting the 
next phase of our work to modernise the Vyrnwy aqueduct, a section of which runs near to where you 
live, as it continues through to Prescot in Merseyside. 

Pop along to our drop-in session and find out more information 

Members of our team will be available at Cotebrook Village Hall, Stable Lane, Cotebrook, Tarporley CW6 
0JJ on Tuesday 25 June between 3:00pm and 6:30pm to share information and answer any queries. 

What will our work involve? 

We’ll be starting work on Line 1 of the Vyrnwy Aqueduct to insert a new lining into the existing pipe. The 
first section of work between Tilstone Bank Road (AP1042) and Lodge Lane (AP1046) is due to start in 
early June and is expected to be finished in August.  The section between Lodge Lane and Eaton Lane 
(AP1064) is expected to start in late June and take around 16 weeks to complete.  

You may notice some preparation activity taking place at each of our working areas and the access point 
locations for our work are illustrated in the map on the reverse of this letter. Once the main 
construction begins there may be some periods of inactivity as our teams work at different locations 
along the aqueduct.  

We’ll provide updates as our work progresses and traffic management information will also be available 
at unitedutilities.com/vamp-live-updates  

• Our working hours will be between 8am and 6pm Monday to Friday  

• You may notice an increase in noise and construction traffic as we take delivery of large 
equipment, deliver new pipes, start our welding operations and begin the lining element of our 
work.  

• Once we’ve completed activity at each location, we’ll temporarily reinstate all our working areas 
and will be back in touch later this year to provide an update about work on the final pipeline 
(Line 2) in this area.  
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Keeping in touch  

We understand this type of work can be inconvenient. Our team will be working closely with those who 
may be impacted and will do all they can to minimise any disruption. Don’t worry, your water and 
wastewater services will not be affected and can be used as normal. 

If you have any questions, you can call us on 0345 672 3723 quoting project number 80063071.01, 
contact us via our social media channels or complete the feedback form on our virtual exhibition site 
which can be found at uuhub.co.uk/vyrnwy or simply scan the QR code below to head straight there.  

 
Thank you, 
Customer Services team 
 

 

 
 


